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Venice NeighborhoodCouncil 

 

 

PO Box 550, Venice CA 90294 

/www.VeniceNC.org 

Email: president@VeniceNC.org, 

Phone or Fax: 310.606.2015 

 

January 24, 2011 

 

Los Angeles City Planning Department 

200 N. Spring St. 

Los Angeles, CA 90012-2601 

 

Case Number:  ENV-2010-1186-CE and ZA-2010-1184-CUB 

Address of Project: 796 Main St., Los Angeles, CA 90291 

Applicant:  Brett Engstrom 

 

Project Description: Renew CUB (ZA-2001-0099-cub)Owner of existing restaurant seeks full line of alcohol 

and change of hours.  

 

Dear Madam/Sir: 

 

This will advise that at a regularly held public meeting of the Venice Neighborhood Council’s Board of Officers 

on January 18, 2011, it was moved and passed by a vote of 14-1-2 that the Venice Neighborhood Council 

recommends supporting referenced planning case. 

 

Please provide a copy of the decision letter to the Venice Neighborhood Council at the letterhead address. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Linda Lucks, President 

Venice Neighborhood Council 

 

cc: Brett Engstrom 

 Councilmember Rosendahl, arturo@lacity.org, Whitney.Blumenfeld@lacity.org  

 Secretary@VeniceNC.org 

 Chair-LUPC@VeniceNC.org  

http://www.venicenc.org/
mailto:president@VeniceNC.org

